
Mass Intentions 

 

 

   
 

  MONDAY, MARCH 18 
  6:30 am Ruth Bluhm 
  8:30 am Elinor Mantone, Mary Dirlam, 
  Lisa Yarosz 
12:00 pm Jay Ferguson, Marlene Dorey,  
  Margaret Farrell 
  TUESDAY,  MARCH 19 
  6:30 am   Jim Bluhn, Toni Chiarolanzio 
  8:30 am Leo Bartinique, Sr., Lucille Adamo,  
  Concetta Russo 
12:00 pm Lucille Adamo, Anne Costello,  
  Hank Colbert 
  WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20 
  6:30 am Fred Bluhm, Joseph Kitchell,  
  Elinor Mantone 
  8:30 am Patricia Flanagan Keefe, Theresa Bell,  
  John Fragomeni 
12:00 pm Eugene Zipper, Umberto Fatatis,  
  John Svezia 
  THURSDAY, MARCH 21 
  6:30 am Paula Baars, Michael Baumgartner 
  8:30 am Louella Winkler, William Guerriero,  
  Lisa Yarosz 
12:00 pm  Peggy Farrell, Joe Hubert, Jane O'Donnell 
  FRIDAY, MARCH 22 
   6:30 am John Baars 
   8:30 am Lisa Yarosz, John Svezia 
 12:00 pm Orlando Serino, Bill Eynon, 
  Eleanor & Salvatore De Biasse 
  SATURDAY, MARCH 23 
  8:30 am    For the people of the parish 
  5:00 pm Nicholas Del Giudice, Richard Duff,  
  Marion & Pat Palma, 
  Sam & Emelia Mantone, Joanne Yeager 
  7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
                     SUNDAY, MARCH 24 
  7:15 am Anthony Gitto, Fr. Seamus O'Kielty 
  9:00 am Orsala Allocca, Virginia Allocco,  
  Nancy & Nunzio Chiarolanzio,  
  Gloria Zwick, Kathleen Mallaney 
 10:30 am Anna Garossino, Diane Harmatuck, 
  Jennie Del Duca, Anthony Ferrara,  
  Margaret Coddington 
 12:00 pm Catherine Vecchiarelli, Mary Warshany, 
  Carlos Mauricio Bledt, Zigmund Kaminski, 
  Charles Kenworthy 
  
   

 

Sacraments 

 
Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing in the name of the 
Father and of the Son, and of the Holy  
Spirit, teaching them to  observe all that I 

have commanded you.                                
        (Matthew 28:19-20)    
 

Caroline Kathryn Wolosz, Theodore James De Marzo 
who were baptized March 10, 2019 

 
     
 For this reason a man shall leave his father 
and mother and be joined to his wife, and the 
two shall become one flesh. So they are no 
longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, what 
God has joined together, no human being 
must separate.             
            (Matthew 19:5-6) 
 

 
Jack Farina, Jacob Shaw, Francis Murphy, Ricky Carroll, 
Nicholas De Pierro, Sr., Brad Errington, Helen Pickel 

 
PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME  

TO THE LORD: 
 

Jane O'Donnell 
 

Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we 
gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven. 
 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, March 
9/10 amounted to $27,210.00. Your generosity to our 
Church is gratefully appreciated. 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Good Counsel Homes for the 
weekend of March 9/10 amounted to $25.00. Thank you 
girls and boys for helping. 

 

Altar Bread and Wine 
 for the Week of  March 24 - 30, 2019 

 
Are In Memory of:  Catherine Vecchiarelli 

 

 



   Second  Sunday  of  Lent                March  17, 2019 

 
 

 
This weekend, at the beginning of our 12 Noon Mass, we  place a new crucifix in the alcove over our tabernacle. The 
image of Christ on the cross is that of the Eternal High Priest which draws its inspiration from the Letter to the 
Hebrews found in the New Testament. 
 

Since then, we have a great high priest who has passed through the heavens,  
Jesus, the Son of God, let us hold fast to our profession of faith.  
For we do not have a high priest who is unable to sympathize  

with our weakness, but one who was tempted in every way that we are, 
 yet never sinned. So let us confidently approach the throne of grace 

to receive mercy and favor and to find help in time of need. (Hebrews 4:14-16) 
 

On the cross Jesus extends his arms to us, His hands bearing the wounds of his crucifixion, inviting us to be drawn 
more deeply into His love for you and me. That love transforms us into His likeness, just as the bread and wine are 
transformed into His Body and Blood. Jesus Christ is both priest and sacrifice, as He offered Himself to the Father on 
our behalf, reconciling us to God  and opening the way for us into heaven. 
At our baptism we were given a share in the priesthood of Jesus Christ through the anointing with the Sacred Chrism. 
This is the priesthood of all believers which is exercised in our worship of God, in particular when we gather for 
Sunday Eucharist. As the bread and wine is carried up to the altar, we are called to consciously place ourselves and all 
the sacrifices of the past week on the altar with the gifts to be united with Christ's perfect sacrifice to the Father. 
Our common priesthood is also exercised in 'offering up' in love the work we do and the trials we endure, as a 
sacrifice of praise of God and intercession for others in need. Studying for exams, changing a dirty diaper, going to 
work to provide for our families - these are all activities that become opportunities for Christians to exercise their 
sacred priesthood. 
As the priesthood of the faithful, lay women and men are called to consecrate the secular, the earthly, the nitty-gritty 
realities of life to God. When we give thanks over a meal we consecrate it to God's glory and sanctify it. When we 
offer our work in sacrifice and live out our Christian witness in the work place, we consecrate our work and sanctify 
it. The laity consecrate and animate the world with the Spirit of God, in places where priests and nuns may never go, 
elevating, purifying, sanctifying and blessing. 
Finally, Christ the High Priest presents Himself to all those ordained to the priesthood reminding us that we are to be 
'another Him'. Just as Christ emptied himself totally in love for all of us, we priests must do the same in service of our 
brothers and sisters. We must remember that apart from Christ we can do nothing. He must shine forth and be made 
manifest in our sacred ministry. Our lives must be holy as He is holy, which can only happen when we rely totally on 
His grace and conform our wills to His. And so I pray: 

Christ the Eternal High Priest have mercy on those you have called to the priesthood- 
purify us and make us ardent but gentle preachers of the gospel and faithful 

stewards of your mysteries. Amen. 
Our new crucifix is hand carved in wood from a German artisan. It is donated in memory of our beloved, Barbara 
Carey by her devoted husband, Thomas and her loving children and grandchildren.  
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Donations to our Lenten Almsgiving Outreach will be for the Romero Center 
Ministries, located in Camden, NJ. The Center was founded to honor St. Oscar 
Romero, the Archbishop of El Salvador who  in defending the poor, was 
martyred in 1980. Their primary mission is to be an urban retreat center that 
would ground people in Jesus’ call to serve the poor among us. Through their 
Urban Challenge Program, the retreat center offers suburban high school and 
college-aged students the opportunity to immerse themselves in Catholic Social 
Teaching principles through prayer, reflection, community sharing, and perform 

service to  those in need in the Camden community. The Romero Center Ministries: 
 

 Hosts over 1,400 guests annually 

 Retreatants travel to Camden from over 100 high schools, colleges, and parishes from 15 different states  

 In 2018, they  welcomed seven new high schools and churches from New Jersey, New York, Massachusetts, and 
Virginia 

 Nearly 25,000 hours of service each year.  
 
The funds will be used to subsidize the program since all the costs aren’t covered and some of the participants can’t 
afford the program fees. 

 
HOLY HOUR FOR THE HEALING OF THE CHURCH 

 
In addition to our Divine Mercy Holy Hour each Thursday at 12:45 PM, during 
Lent we will also host Eucharistic Adoration on Friday nights from 7:45 PM – 
8:45 PM (following the Stations). This time of prayer before the Blessed 
Sacrament will be dedicated to prayer for the healing of our universal Church.   

 
 

PREACHED STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  YOUR BAPTISMAL CALL TO BE BLESSED 
 

The Stations of the Cross will be prayed for 5 Fridays in Lent at 7:00 PM.  Each week a different version of the Stations 
will be used and Father George will preach on our call to be Blessed from the Beatitudes. 



Lent 2019 

Formed at the Font       Baptized in Christ 
 

 
ALMSGIVING 

 
Romero Center Ministries was 
founded on March 24, 1998, on 
the 18th anniversary of the 
martyrdom of Archbishop Oscar 
Romero of El Salvador. St. Joseph 
Pro-Cathedral parish converted an 
empty convent on its campus with 
a vision for an urban retreat center 
that would ground people in Jesus’ 
call to serve the poor among us. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                

 
 
 

PRAYER 
  

Daily Mass:  6:30 AM,  
8:30 AM, 12:00 PM  

(No 6:30 AM or 12 PM Mass on 
Saturdays)  

 
  

Mass & Anointing of the Sick  
March 23 at 1 PM  

  
 

Lenten Penance  Service  
April 1 at 7:00 PM  

 
 

Welcome Home to Healing 
March 18, 25, April 8 

7 PM—8:30 PM 
Available at all diocesan Churches. 

 
  

Weekly Holy Hour                       
with the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
Thursdays from 12:30—1:30 PM 

   
 

Stations of the Cross 
Every Friday in Lent at 12:30 

 

  

Preached Stations of the Cross 
Your Baptismal Call to be Blessed 

March 22, 29 and April 5 
7:00 PM- 8:00 PM 

  

Holy Hour for the 
Healing of the Church 
March 22, 29 and April 5 

7:45 PM- 8:45 PM 

 
 

  
 

 
FORMATION 

 

  
 

Saturday, March 30 
9 AM – 1 PM 

St. Virgil’s Church, Morris Plains 
Presenter:  Dr Allen Hunt 

 
LENT BIBLE STUDY: 

The Passion Narratives:                       
from the Garden to the Tomb 

 

 
 

Evening:  Mar. 19, 26, Apr. 2                  
at 7:15 PM – Parish Media Ctr. 
Morning:  Mar. 20, 27, Apr. 3               
at 9:15 AM – St. Peter’s Room 

 
ALPHA CONTINUES DURING LENT: 

 

 
 

Mar. 28,  
Apr. 4, 11 
6:30 PM  



PRAY WITH THE SCRIPTURES: LENT BIBLE STUDY 
 

   
 

The Passion Narratives: from the Garden to the Tomb 
 

 Please join us for this three part class to reflect and learn about the Passion of our Lord.  Each reading of the Scriptures 

brings us to a new understanding of God’s WORD for us.  We will walk the events of Holy Thursday/Good Friday with our 
Savior as he gives His life for us.   
 

Evening:  Mar. 19, 26, Apr. 2 at 7:15 PM—Parish Media Center. 
Morning:  Mar. 20, 27 and Apr. 3 at 9:15 AM—St. Peter’s Room. 

Please bring your Bible! 

 

PAINT THE TOWN YELLOW 

 
 
Our parish will participate in the Paint the Town Yellow campaign to promote optimism and to counter depression in 
our world.  Companies, creatives, and community members are uniting to Shine a Light on Depression by 
creating Optimistic art, activities, and events - all featuring: International Optimism Yellow (a/k/a ‘INT-O 
Yellow’) - a Color with a Cause. 
 
St Vincent’s, along with other Madison Churches and groups, are asked to decorate 19 Flowers which will be 
displayed throughout Madison during May, which is Mental Health Awareness month.  Essentially, the yellow 
disc "canvases" for the flowers are currently in development with the MHS wood shop and art students, and will soon 
be distributed to each of the participating groups so that participants can paint flowers on them (front side) and 
write their Optimistic idea for how to brighten the town of Madison on the back.   
 
How can you participate?  SVM has 19 flowers to decorate.  Can you join us on March 31 st (early afternoon – 
time TBD) in the gym?  Each flower can be decorated by a family, group of friends, couple or individual.  If you 
would like to participate, please let Fr. George know by calling the Parish Office and registering your name.  
We are only given 19 “flowers” to decorate, so don’t wait too long.  You can also email 
jan.figenshu@svmnj.org to be one of the 19!  973-377-4000. 

 

mailto:jan.figenshu@svmnj.org


Holy Land Pilgrimage – July 11 – 18, 2019 
 

We are going again… don’t miss this opportunity… 
Special experience for teachers, families, young adults 

What are you doing this summer? 
 

There are pilgrimages, tours, vacations and trips, but a visit to the Holy Land is a homecoming.  Spend 
9 days walking, praying, laughing and experiencing the Homeland of Jesus.  This is an experience that 
will forever change your life! We will explore the Galilee, Jerusalem, the Judean desert. Walk the path 
that disciples have for over 2000 years. Fr. Darwin Lastra and Jan Figenshu will lead our group. For 

information, contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or 973-377-4000 ext 253.   
 

Stewardship 

 

 
Jesus perfectly understands our humanity. He knows we need desert experiences - time of self-denial and testing - in order 
to arrive at mountain-top moments when we see and feel His glorious presence in our lives. The reason for all of our 
fasting and prayer and almsgiving during Lent is to be reawakened  to all God has done for humanity, and to all that He has 
done for each of us personally. It is all too easy to get lulled into complacency in our daily routines, to "sleepwalk" through 
life, getting us and getting ourselves out the door, going to work, returning home for dinner and dishes, meetings or sports 
activities, and finally flopping on the couch to watch TV until bedtime. While there is nothing inherently sinful in this 
routine, as Christian stewards, we are called to so much more! 
 
This Lent, let us train ourselves, or more precisely, allow Him to train us to say "Yes" to His will and to offer our lives back 
to Him in gratitude. In so doing, we, too, will become "transfigured." This is what it means to live fully awake; this is a 
stewardship way of life and it is glorious indeed. 
 

 

Prayer 

 
 

CELEBRATION OF SPECIAL ANNIVERSARIES 
April 28, 2019 at 10:30 AM Liturgy 

 

 
If you were married in 1949, 1959, 1969, or 1994, then 
you are celebrating a special anniversary this year.  Our 
Parish will affirm these anniversaries with a special Mass 
on Sunday, April 28 at the 10:30 AM Mass.  Please 
contact the Parish Office so we can include you in the 
celebration.  For more information, contact Jan at 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or ext 253. 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR AND DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
We are hosting a Holy Hour immediately after the Noon 
Mass each Thursday. During the Holy Hour we will recite 
the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and have some quiet time 
of reflection. All are welcome to share in this holy hour. 

ROSARY SOCIETY 
The Rosary is prayed daily at 8:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 
8:30 a.m. Let us continue this devotion to our Blessed 
Mother. Remember the Rosary Altar Society meets  every 
2nd Monday of  the month.  

Education 
 

 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

1.) The last Alpha follow-up is Sunday, 
March 17 and from 7:15 -  8:45 p.m.  All 
9th graders must attend three and no 

make-ups will be scheduled if you do not complete this 
requirement. 
2.) The last round of Antioch follow ups have begun - the 
next one is this Wednesday, March 20 from 7:15 - 8:45 
p.m. in the Youth Center at St. Patrick's. This is located in 
the brick building on the corner of Oliver Street and 
Washington Avenue in Chatham. Please use the side 
entrance at 41 Oliver Street and go downstairs. All 10th 
graders must complete three and this is the last 
opportunity to complete this requirement prior to 
Confirmation. No make-ups are offered. 
3.) Mystagogia team meeting on Thursday evening, 
March 21 from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
4.) Serving for Eva's Kitchen is Sunday, March 17 - all 
parent and teens are to meet in the community 
room/cafeteria at 9:30 a.m. We will be back at 
approximately 1:30 p.m. 



CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
 

Monday Traditional  Classroom 
Program:  
Grades Kindergarten - 5th grade 
Community Room/School  
3:30  -5:00 pm  
Next class session is on Monday, March 18 
Family Sunday Program:  
Grades Kindergarten - 5th grade Community Room/School 
Cafeteria 10.00  - 11:45 am monthly 
Faith: March 31 
Hope:  March 31 
Junior High Ministry Program: 
12:00 noon liturgy in Church, followed by monthly 
instructional session  
Sixth Grade: March 31 
Seventh Grade:  March 31 
Community Room/School Cafeteria 1:00 - 2:30 pm 
Decision Point with Father George 5:00 - 6:30 pm 
Eighth Grade: Sunday, March 31 - Parents and guardians 
are invited to the final session at 6:00 p.m. for a sending 
rite and some light refreshments. Please RSVP with the 
number of adults attending. 
 
 

Return to Monte Carlo Night Grand Raffle 
It is time for our annual Spring Fundraiser 
Saturday March 23, 2019, 7:00 - 11:00 pm 

St. Vincent Martyr School 
 

 Tickets are $10 each for a chance to take home 
American Express gift cards worth $10,000!  Raffle 
tickets will be sold in books of ten ($100).  
The drawing will be held the evening of our event, 
however, you do not need to be present to win!   
 The St. Vincent Martyr Home and School Association 
works hard each year to fulfill its obligation to provide 
much needed funds to cover operating expenses related 
to the school.  Any additional funds raised are utilized for 
technology, enrichment and other vital programs.   
 We appreciate the broad support of our parish 
community and hope that you will participate in the 
grand raffle and join us for Return to Monte Carlo 
Night.   
St. Vincent Martyr School greatly appreciates your 
contribution toward our major fundraising effort.  Your 
support enables our children to experience a quality 
Catholic education in a school they have come to know 
and love.   
 

 
 
    

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
We are so pleased to announce the date and theme 
for this year's Vacation Bible School. Please save the 
dates of July 8-12 for ROAR. The times will be 9:30 am-
12:30 pm. 
Make VBS the MANE" event of the summer! This epic 
African adventure engages the whole herd. At "ROAR" , 
kids celebrate God's goodness with a ferocious faith that 
powers them through this wildlife.  
All incoming Kindergarten - Fifth graders are welcome to 
attend. All incoming 8th graders and high school 
students are welcome to be crew leaders. Additionally 
adult leaders and volunteers will be needed. Registration 
to follow soon. With questions/concerns and volunteer 
interest please email mariannepallino@gmail.com or 
denise.stefanelli@svmnj.org. 

 
 

Service 
 

FAMILY PROMISE HOST WEEK  
We Need You: 20 Somethings, Singles, Family Groups, 

and Empty Nesters 
We will shelter homeless families in the School Gym 
during the next Host Week beginning April 7. Volunteers 
are needed to serve as welcoming hosts, sleep overnight, 
and to assist with set-up, clean-up, meals, and laundry of 
linens at the end of the week. Please consider signing up 
for one or more of our overnight shifts since they are 
difficult for us to fill. We would be happy to provide an 
orientation to help you feel more comfortable. Volunteer 
sign up is being handled by an on-line procedure.  
The link for FOOD preparation is 
http://tinyurl.com/Family-Promise-Cooking and link for 
HOSTING is http://tinyurl.com/Family-Promise-Hosting1. 
For more information or to sign up if you are unable to 
use the above links, please contact: Laura Balogh, 973-
598-5147 or email LMBalogh@optonline.net; or Nancy 
Romain, 973-865-8346 or email nerdmr@optonline.net. 

 



San Vicente Mártir 

 
Marzo 16, 2019 

 Experiencia Hispana 

 
Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 

Párroco           x 101 
FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

 
 
 
 

Rev. Przemek Gawlik 
Vicario           x 257 

FrPrzemek@svmnj.org 
 

Deacon Robert Morton,           
Diácono permanente 

Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 
 

Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  
Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 

Dir. Ed. Religiosa   x 251     
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

 
Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes           x 300 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 
 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora       x105 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org 
 

Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, 
Secretaria          x106 

Maribeth.Kenworthy@svmnj.org 

 
 

La colecta del Pasado 9 de  

Marzo fue de 305. dólares. 

 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
SEGUNDO DOMINGO DE 
CUARESMA 
 
Domingo 
Gn 15:5-12, 17-18; Phil 3:17—4:1 
or 3:20—4:1; Lk 9:28b-36 
 
Lunes 
Dn 9:4b-10; Lk 6:36-38 
 
Martes 
2 Sm 7:4-5a, 12-14a, 16; Rom 
4:13, 16-18, 22;  
Mt 1:16, 18-21, 24a or Lk 2:41-
51a 
 
Miércoles 
Jer 18:18-20; Mt 20:17-28 
 
Jueves  
Jer 17:5-10; Lk 16:19-31 
 
Viernes 
Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a; Mt 
21:33-43, 45-46 
 
Sábado 
Mi 7:14-15, 18-20; Lk 15:1-3, 11-
32 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UNA FRESCA PERSPECTIVA DE 
LAS LECTURAS DOMINICALES 
SU PALABRA HOY por el 
Reverendo William J. Reilly 
 
 
Segundo Domingo de Cuaresma 
17 de marzo de 2019 
“Hermanos, sean imitadores 
míos, y fíjense en los que viven 
según el modelo que tienen en 
nosotros … nosotros somos 
ciudadanos del cielo, en donde 
esperamos como Salvador al 
Señor Jesucristo.” 
San Pablo no tiene ningún 
problema en alentar a otros a 
seguir su ejemplo, claramente 
diciendo ‘hagan lo que hago, 
hagan lo que digo.’  Muchos 
dudarían de ofrecer tal consejo. 
El Monte de la Transfiguración y 
el testigo de San Pablo nos 
pueden ayudar en nuestra 
promesa a Cristo y la iglesia, 
especialmente en estos 
momentos de escándalo y 
desánimo.  San Pablo sabia de lo 
que hablaba e invitó a otros a ser 
parte de su misión. 
Su invitación se extiende a 
nosotros, al unirnos a San Pedro, 
Santiago y San Juan, para 
experimentar el amor del Padre y 
la confirmación de su Hijo.  
Descendemos del monte 
conscientes del amor de Dios y 
de nuestra jornada al Calvario y la 
resurrección. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Los Sacramentos 

 
 
 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados a las 

4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la oficina o hablando 
con ellos directamente o antes de la Misa en 
Español. 973-377-4000 ext. 102. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente enfermas, 

hospitalizadas o preparándose para una cirugía, al 
igual que las personas de edad avanzada un asilo 
para la tercera edad. Para administrar este 
Sacramento; Favor de llamar a la oficina de la 
parroquia para que uno de los sac erdotes 
administre la Unción de los enfermos. 973-377-4000 
ext. 102. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 
oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote, 973-377-
4000 Ext. 102 
 
 

PARA TENER EN CUENTA… 
Talentos… 
 
Dios nos ha dado a cada uno de nosotros muchos 
talentos. Por lo tanto, hay que ponerlos al servicio, si 
usted es bueno en lectura puede unirse al grupo de 
lectores de nuestra parroquia; tendríamos una práctica; 
si está interesado por favor llamar al Padre Darwin al 
973-377-4000 ext. 102 o ver antes o después de la 
Eucaristía. 

 
 
 
 

OPCIONE DE DONACIÓN EN LÍNEA, 
 SEMANAL O EN UNA SOLA VEZ  

 
Inscribirse en Faith Direct hoy es una excelente manera 
de garantizar que sus limosnas a San Vicente Mártir se 
reciban incluso si está de viaje. Visite 
www.faithdirect.net y use nuestro código de iglesia: 
NJ740. ¡Gracias por su continuo apoyo a nuestra familia 
parroquial! 
 

 

Boletos de la Gran Lotería a la Venta Ahora 
Recaudación de fondos de la escuela St. Vincent 

Martyr School 
 

Regreso a la noche de Monte Carlo 
Sábado, 23 de marzo - 7: 00-11: 00pm 

  
Boletos de la Gran Lotería disponibles en todas las 
misas el 3, 9 y 10 de marzo. Los boletos cuestan $10, y 
se venden en libros de 10 por $100. El premio es de 
$10,000 en tarjetas de regalo de American Express. El 
ganador será seleccionado en el evento, pero no 
necesita estar presente para ganar! 
  
El evento beneficia a la Asociación de Hogar y Escuela, 
que proporciona fondos para cubrir los gastos 
operativos de la escuela, la tecnología, el 
enriquecimiento y otros programas escolares. 
Agradecemos su apoyo! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Devoción Mariana    
Mayo y octubre son los meses dedicados a la Virgen 
María.  
Desde el sábado 6 de octubre comenzaremos nuestra 
Devoción Mariana con nuestra Virgen Peregrina, 
elegiremos a cuatro o cinco familias  que deseen abrir 
sus casas para acoger a la Virgen durante una semana, 
rezar el Santo Rosario y vivir nuestra fe en comunidad. 
Los motivo para que nos unamos a esta gran devoción 
mariana y extiendan esta invitación a sus familiares y 
amigos para que también experimenten el amor 
maternal de la Virgen María y sus grandes bendiciones. 
 
¡Participa en familia!                                                                                                              
 
 

 
 


